

Year 7 Graduation - 2018

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

As you are aware your child will soon be finishing their primary school education and heading off to the exciting world of high school. In order to mark this significant occasion our school hosts a special night to honour our students and their achievements. We also give students the opportunity to reflect on their primary school days as they head off to their next educational environment. Below you will find information regarding graduation. If you have any further questions please feel free to contact us.

GRADUATION CEREMONY

WHEN: Monday 10th December (Week 9)

WHERE: Serafino Winery, Kangarilla Road, McLaren Vale (83230157)

TIME: Ceremony will commence at 6.00pm. Please be at the venue and seated before this time.

There will be a student rehearsal at 9.00am Monday 10th December. Students will travel by bus to Serafino. Please complete the Consent Form attached and return to Class Teachers.

Ceremony is from 6.00pm – 7.15pm, Photographs 7.15pm – 7.30pm, Dinner & Disco 7.30pm – 9.00pm.

BOOKINGS: We would appreciate it if you would limit numbers of family members attending so that everyone can be seated (3 per family). If you require more, please write a note in your child's diary and we will be in contact to confirm.

COST: \$25.00 per child: includes pizza, gelati, soft drink and snacks during the disco. Please contact the school if you or your child have any special dietary requirements e.g. vegetarian, vegan, gluten free etc. Payment can be made at the finance window during opening hours or via internet banking (details on invoice).

Students will need to meet their teacher in the Courtyard Function Room at 5.45pm on the night of graduation to prepare for the formalities.

Students are to wear neat casual dress. Parents will have the opportunity to take photos at the conclusion of the ceremony, before the students sit down to eat.

FINAL ASSEMBLY

Our students receive certificates for their service to the school as well as performing a musical piece at the end of year assembly. The assembly will start at 9.00am in the school gym on <u>Friday 14th December</u>. As this is the final day for the year, there will also be a 2.05 dismissal time. The whole school will farewell the graduating Year 7 students with a huge send off on the oval prior to dismissal.

We have really enjoyed teaching your child this year and are looking forward to celebrating with you.

Paula Hodgens, Lauren Cole, Matt Millar and Lyn Langeluddecke

